
From:  <George_Meckfessel@ca.blm.gov> 
To: "John Kessler" <Jkessler@energy.state.ca.us> 
CC: <tom_hurshman@blm.gov> 
Date:  12/8/2009 10:20 AM 
Subject:  Fw: Ivanpah Solar Electric Generation System Project 
 
 
John 
 
Please find below Mr. Vandeman's comments on the ISEGS FSA/DEIS. 
 
 
 
 
George R. Meckfessel 
Planning and Environmental Coordinator 
Needles Field Office 
California Desert Conservation Area 
Bureau of Land Management 
1303 South U.S. Highway 95 
Needles, California 92363 
760 326-7008 (office) 
760 326-7099 (fax) 
----- Forwarded by George Meckfessel/CASO/CA/BLM/DOI on 12/08/2009 10:13 AM 
----- 
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FYI & A 
 
 
Murl L. Shaver III 
Public Outreach Rep 
Bureau Of Land Management 
Needles Field Office 
(760) 326-7010 
 
----- Forwarded by Murl Shaver/CASO/CA/BLM/DOI on 12/08/2009 09:45 AM ----- 
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             Mike Vandeman                                                  
             <mjvande@pacbell.                                              
             net>                                                       To  
                                       ca690@ca.blm.gov                     
             12/04/2009 01:09                                           cc  
             PM                                                             
                                                                   Subject  
                                       Ivanpah Solar Electric Generation    
                                       System Project                       
                                                                            
                                                                            
                                                                            
                                                                            
                                                                            
                                                                            
 
 
 
 
Please accept this email as my comments. Our top priority needs to be the 
preservation of wildlife habitat. We have already destroyed FAR too much. 
Therefore, any solar project needs to be located where it won't impact 
wildlife, such as on top of buildings and above roadways and parking lots. 
Thus, NO solar project should or needs to be located in the desert, which 
is habitat for the endangered desert tortoise and many other species of 
concern. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mike Vandeman, Ph.D. 
 
-- 
 
I am working on creating wildlife habitat that is off-limits to humans 
("pure habitat"). Want to help? (I spent the previous 8 years fighting auto 
dependence and road construction.) 
 
Please don't put a cell phone next to any part of your body that you are 
fond of! 
 
http://home.pacbell.net/mjvande 
 


